



4-H LEGO BUILD UP CHALLENGE REPLY FORM To be held March 18th, 2017 Calaveras Fairgrounds Frogeteria 10 am

Please return by March 10, 2017 Or email jggoerlitz@ucanr.edu Or call us at 209/754-6474 or fax this form to 888/764-9669

THANK YOU!

		child to enter the 4-H Lego Build Up Challenge I are welcome to join in the fun!)
Age (must be 5	5-19 years old)	
Name (Please	Print:	
Address		
Telephone		Email

Awards will be prize ribbons, and the first place winners in the age 9-19 age category will receive a Legos Kit! 5-8 year olds will receive participation ribbons and a small prize to take home.